
February 26th, 1925.

Dr. A. L. Walsh,
Montreal General Hospital, 
Montreal.■

Dear Dr. Walsh;-

I have taken up with Dr. Martin 
the question of postgraduate students in Dentistry 
using allowed to attend undergraduate lectures in 
the Medical Faculty. He assures me that there will 
be no difficulty about this.

When the time arrives I suggest 
that you ask the Dean to refer the natter to Dr.
,.artin who will give the student a card to the 
lecturer giving whatever lecture the student desires 
to attend.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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